
 
 

Licensing Sub-Committee – Summary of Decision 
 

Date of Hearing – 22 April 2021 
 
Panel members: Councillors Fiona Smith (Chair), Matt Uberoi and Matt Thorley 
 
Apologies: None 
 
Clerk: Amrita Gill (LBHF) 
 
Legal Representative: Gerta Kodhelaj (LBHF) 
 
Licensing Officer(s): Maria Dimitriou and Cristina Perez-Trillo (LBHF) 
 
Applicant(s): Thomas O’Maoileoin (Licensing Consultant), Sam Harrison (Licence 
Holder and Fanny Stocker (Licence Holder) 
 
Interested Parties: Carole Easton, Peter Eldrid, Anne-Marie Costain and Chris Nix  
(Residents objecting) 
 
James Donald, Peter Lovell, Ann Styles and Justin Savage Landline (Residents in 
support) 
 

 

SAM'S RIVERSIDE, 1 CRISP WALK LONDON W6 9DN 
 
SUMMARY OF DECISION 
 
The Committee has considered an application for a variation to a premises licence 
under the Licensing Act 2003. 
 
In summary, the Committee has decided, after taking into account all of the 
individual circumstances of this case and the promotion of the four licensing 
objectives to grant the variation to the licence until 22nd September 2022 subject to 
the conditions agreed at the hearing and can be found in the decision letter.  
 
The licence becomes operational with immediate effect. If problems are experienced, 
then an application for a review of the premises licence can be made. A copy of this 
Committee’s full decision including its reasons and the full text of the conditions 
added to the licence will be sent to the parties in due course.  
 
If any of the parties are unhappy with the decision, they are entitled to appeal to the 
magistrates’ court within 21 days from the date of notification of the full decision. 
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